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IT IS with great pleasure that the Bulldog Club of America, Inc., announces that a well qualified judge has agreed to do its 1946 Bulldog Specialty Show. But, while this experienced breeder has accepted the Club's invitation to judge, it is subject, of
course, to approval by the AKC, so cannot be named as yet. During recent years this judge has been an enthusiastic breeder and exhibitor of Bulldogs in the Middle West.

The Specialty Show of the Bulldog Club of America will be held in connection with the North Westchester Kennel Club Show at Katonah, N. Y., in June, and it is felt that the selection of this well-known authority will insure a top notch entry of Bulldogs.

By the time we go to press, the January match show of the Bulldog Club of America, held in New York City on Jan. 13, will have taken place. Present indications are that a large number of fanciers from as far north as New England and as far south as
Washington, will be on hand for this mid-winter Bulldog get-together. With the inimitable Phil Murphy on the woolsack, a large entry is assured. News of the results of the match will be in this column next month.

Congratulations to the Pacific Coast Bulldog Club on its first edition of the new publication The Bullpup, a really beautiful publication, expensively printed on glossy paper, and featuring pictures of many fine West Coast Bulldogs, The Bullpup takes its
place at once as a top notch breed magazine. Included in this first issue are no less than 23 articles by breed authorities including such helpful ones as "Selecting a Bulldog Puppy" by William Lawler, "The Life of the Bulldog" by Frank Hogan, "Whelping" by
Louise Rix, and "Dog Training" by Carl Spitz. Heartiest wishes for success to the Pacific Coast Bulldog Club with its splendid publication.
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